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18th January 2019 

Dear Parents, 
 
It has been another very busy week in school and it has been such a pleasure to visit all the 
classrooms and join in with the children’s learning.  Playtimes can be rather bracing at this time of 
year so please make sure that your child has a coat that is suitable for winter weather.  Also, if 
you are sending in hats and gloves please make sure that each item is clearly named so that 
‘found’ clothing can be returned to its rightful owner. 
 
Parents’ evenings 
Parents’ evenings are scheduled for 5th and 6th February and booking letters will be sent out to 
you on Monday.  For a parent that lives apart from their child we like to offer an appointment but 
we do ask that if relations between parents are amicable that only one appointment is made.  
Miss Easton will not be running her parents’ evenings on these dates as we are anticipating her 
return around this time.  Parents’ evenings are likely to be in March for Oak Class only. 
 
School meal menu change 
Due to requests from the children, CATERed has decided to discontinue the Turkey Lasagne and 
replace it with Beef Lasagne with effect from Wednesday 23rd January.  Please be reminded that 
school dinners in the infant school are free to all families.  The children have the opportunity to 
have a hot meal every day and this is most welcomed at this chilly time of year. 
 
Head Teacher Challenge 
Please dig out your Hyde Park Explorers book and have a look through to see what might be fun 
to do this weekend.  Head Teacher stickers for information/pictures/e-mail explaining what has 
been achieved.  Pictures received will be scanned/uploaded to our school website. 
 
Have a lovely weekend and keep warm! 
Yours sincerely,  

          
Head Teacher 
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